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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank You 
 
We all have been adjusting to this new world in our personal and working life.  I want to say thank you 
to all of our parents and carers for your support in getting our school back up and running. 
 
We are confident that our mitigations along with everyone’s personal responsibility has helped us 
create a safe working environment for our young people and staff.  Naturally, we will continue to review 
and modify all mitigations as we go forward. 
 
Thank you for providing your trust in the school team as we continuously work hard to protect the health 
of your children. 
 
I also want to say thanks to all of our young people too.  We are very lucky in LHS – our young people 
are a credit to their families and us.  So, a personal thank you to our young people for their support and 
willingness in following all the new health guidelines we have in place. 
 
I hope that every family has a chance to relax over the break.  Please stay safe and look after 
yourselves. 
 
Take care. 

 

 
Richard McGowan 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


